
 
 
 

Sacred Heart Private School 
1 Edward St. Welland Ontario L3C 5H2 

sacredheartprivateschool22@gmail.com 
Forming scholars to be disciples in the world and saints in heaven 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

We would like to tell you about how you can become part of the growing ministry of the Sisters of the 
Sacred Heart, educating children in the Faith, preparing them to be disciples in the world and saints in 
heaven. 
 

Sacred Heart Private School, is a private elementary school run by the Sisters of the Sacred Heart in 
Welland Ontario that offers a solid, academically based classical education immersed in the truths and 
teachings of the Catholic Faith.   
The Preschool and Kindergarten program was established in 1961 and the Elementary School was 
established in 2022.   
 

The positive growth we have experienced over the years indicates that there is a real need for the type of 
care and education we provide and we have responded to this need by expanding our school, hiring staff 
and renovating classrooms to provide more space.      
 

As a ministry, the school receives no financial assistance from the Government or the Church.  Tuition 
fees are required in order to cover the costs of running a school, however it is often a financial burden 
that families cannot manage alone.  That is where you come in!  

Student Sponsorship Program: As a sponsor, your donation can provide a specific student or family 
with either partial or full tuition.  Full annual tuition is $4,000 per student.  You may arrange this directly 
with the family, however you need to submit your donation directly to the Sisters of the Sacred Heart so 
that you will be able to receive a tax receipt for your support and the family will be invoiced accordingly.  

You have the benefit of supporting the growth of the school as well as a young and growing family who 
desires this type of education for their children and who may not otherwise be able to afford it.       
The Sisters of the Sacred Heart are a registered charity so your financial contributions are tax deductible 
and you have the assurance that your donation will be put to good use. 
 

Donations can be made by e transfer to sacredheartchildcare@gmail.com  
or by check to - Sisters of the Sacred Heart 1 Edward St. Welland ON L3C 5H2 
 

Be sure to provide your full name and mailing address so that we can issue a tax receipt.   

As much as we rely on financial support and are humbly grateful for any donations we receive, we rely 
even more on the prayerful support of members of the community.  This is not an easy endeavor and we 
want to be sure that we are responsive to the will of God in every decision we make.  For that we ask for 
your continued prayers.   

Be assured of being remembered in the Sisters’ daily prayers as a benefactor and supporter of this work 
of the Sacred Heart.  

Sisters of the Sacred Heart 

“Love one another as I have loved you.” Jn. 13:34 




